
Dear Committee Members: 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for SB 870, the National Popular Vote bill. It's time Oregon 
joins this compact and helps set our country on the path towards real reform of our broken electoral 
system. It's time every American's vote counts and every Oregonian's vote matters.  
 
Elizabeth Donley 
PCP HD 43 
 


